
                                                      Fatal Alert 

On August 29, 2021, an employee succumbed to COVID-19-related complications. He had 
previously contracted COVID-19 in early August and had recently attended Sturgis. 

 

Significant factors 

● The employee was exposed to the SARS COVID-19 virus. 

      Recommendations 

● Follow CDC recommendations for protection. 
● The employer should continually monitor CDC recommendations for changes in 

guidance. 

 

 


